
 

Morning Fun in Year One 

 

In January we would love to invite parents to join us from 
8.50am – 9.05 am every morning after drop off to work with 
the children whilst they complete their morning job. 

 

These morning jobs may be maths activities, writing 
activities, a geography/science challenge or reading activities.  

 

We will continue to offer reading sessions on a Thursday for 
those of you who would like to continue with this.  If you 
would like to come in every morning to hear your child read, 
please feel free to do that as well. 

 

There will be a class list by your classroom door for you to 
sign in and out. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Miss Kirby, Mrs McFadden, Miss Bailey & Miss Appleby 

 

 


